Auburn: City Hall Gallery Dinah Rau

Contact:

Allison Hyde, Art Coordinator

253-804-5043 ahyde@auburnwa.gov

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: July 8, 2021

The City of Auburn and the Auburn Arts Commission are pleased to present the work of the Dinah Rau at the City Hall Gallery, on view July 8th – September 9th, 2021.

"I have spent many years in love with dreamy things like color, beauty, and the way the past becomes softened over time and gets fuzzy edges. Using color and aesthetics I hope to investigate the feelings that emerge when looking at metaphors and memories. I paint to create healing and wholeness — to tell a story and have it resonate. My desire is to express what I feel, using acrylic on canvas, in the hope that someone else can feel the same wholeness or sense that they are not alone." – Dinah Rau



The After, Dinah Rau, Acrylic and gold leaf.

City Hall Gallery

25 W. Main Street, Auburn, WA 98001 Monday - Friday, 8am-5pm

This art installation is coordinated through the City of Auburn, Parks, Arts & Recreation Department and with the support of the Auburn Arts Commission.

Questions? Contact Allison Hyde, Art Coordinator at 253-804-5043 or ahyde@auburnwa.gov.

Information on the City of Auburn's arts programming can be found at www.auburnwa.gov/arts or call 253-931-3043.